
Project Update: May 2010 
 
It is probably Spring in Europe and beginning of winter in South Africa, but here in Ghana it 
is the peak of the rainy season and a very good time to plant trees. Hence, this weekend was 
a very exciting one for us, as my team and I were able to plant the last 100 of the over 1000 
trees we set ourselves to plant with local communities. So far the rains in the inland portion 
of Ghana has been amazing and so has our trees; booming with fresh leaves every day 

 
 


